
 

    
      

APPLICATION FOR CHILD CARE GRANT 
APS Annual Meeting • March 10-14, 2008 • New Orleans, Louisiana 

 
Small grants of up to $200 are available to assist meeting attendees who are bringing small children.  
Applications must be received by Jan 15 to be considered by a subcommittee of the CSWP.  In the event that 
the number of requests for grants exceeds the funding available, preference will be given to applicants in the 
early stages of their careers.  If you are interested in sharing childcare, please visit the Childcare Bulletin 
Board located on the Meetings website to connect with other parents. 
 
Please complete this form and fax to (301) 209-0865, Attn. Sue Otwell 
 
Please print (or type) all information.   
  
 
First Name ______________________________Last/Surname ____________________________________ 
 
Institution _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone number ________________________________Email address_______________________________ 
 
 
Career Status:  (please check one)  
 
Post doc _________________ Graduate student ______________ Undergraduate student_______________   
 
Early-career (pre-tenure) ________________ Mid-late career (permanent position)_____________________ 
 
Other (please explain)_____________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Please write a short paragraph of application stating your needs (number of children, number of 
hours needed).  Please print plainly or type! 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Questions? Please contact Sue Otwell at otwell@aps.org or 301-209-3231.  
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